
DERRY CITY COUNCI L 

Our Ref. CMG/KD. 

Your Ref. 

Dear Mr. Hurd, 

c:..c... . e 

COLM M. GEARY, BE, DPA, MICE, MIMunE. 

Town Clerk and Chief Executive 

Guildhall, 

Londonderry BT48 6DQ. 

Phone : (0504) 265151 

9th May, 1985. 

At a recent Meeting of my Council, it was agreed that I should write 
to you requesting that you instruct all Government Departments and 
organisations to allow their staff to use either IIDerr/ 1 or IILondonderr/ 1 

on official correspondence. 

I should be glad to have your reaction to the foregoing in due course 
although I do ap~reciate that such an instruction may already exist and 
my Council1s resolution may be superfluous. ! 

Rt. Hon. Douglas Hurd, M.P., 
Secr~tary of State, 
Stormont, 
BELFAST. 

Yours sincerely, 

TOWN ·CLERK. 
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